
 

 

 

 

   Friday 6th October 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery - 96.1% RecepƟon - 94.8% Year 1 - 97.8% Year 2 - 97.1% 

Year 3 - 94.5% Year 4 - 94.3% Year 5 - 92.1% Year 6 - 97.1% 

ABOVE school target of 96% BELOW school target of 96% 
School AƩendance target is set at 96% or above.  
Well done to all classes wo have achieved this.                                         

Whole School AƩendance: 95.4% 
Key: 

 
Harvest Assembly 

Reminder to bring all donaƟons for 
the Harvest FesƟval to school asap 

with the final date being Wednesday 18th 
October 2023. 

The Harvest CelebraƟon Assembly where 
parents of children in Years 1-6 are invited 
to aƩend is being held in school on      
Thursday 19th October at 9.15am. 

All food donated will be given to 
the Lalley Centre and to the 
Brothers who work closely with 
the local community. 

 

 

Art Day 

Wednesday 4th October  
is Art Day for children in     

Year 1. Please send them to 
school in old clothes that 

you don’t mind them 
geƫng messy. 

 

Cinema Trips 

Cinema trips have been arranged for children  in years 1 to 6  
The dates for the showings are detailed below.  There is a 
minimal cost of £3.00 per child.  Payment can be made via 

myevolvehub and is due no later than Monday 30th October 
2023.  Come to the school office if you require any assistance.  

Years 1 - Wednesday 22 Nov                           
Years 2, 3 & 4 - Tuesday 14th Nov                
Years 5 & 6 - Wednesday 15 Nov 

Circus Trip  

Year 4 are going to Blackpool 
Circus on Tuesday. They return 

to school at 6.30pm.  Please 
can we ask that you collect 

promptly. 

Reminder that Mass takes place every    
Saturday at 6.30pm and Sunday at 11am in 
St Malachy’s Church.                                                       
All children making their Holy Communion 
it is important that you aƩend every week 
and aƩend the meeƟng on Thursday 12th 
Oct at 6pm in school. 

Mass 

A pantomime trip has been arranged for 
children  in years 1 to 6 on Fri 15th Dec to 
watch Jack and The Beanstalk.  There is a 
minimal cost of £5.00 per child.  Payment 
can be made via myevolvehub and is due no 
later than Friday 3rd Nov.  Come to the 
school office if you require any assistance. 

Pantomime Trip 

 
A trip to the Lowry Theatre in      
Manchester has been arranged for       
children in Nursery and RecepƟon to 
watch ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’.  
It is taking place on Tues 12th Dec.  
There is a minimal cost of £5.00 per 
child.  Payment can be made via 
myevolvehub and is due no later 
than Friday 3rd Nov.                                         
Come to the school office if you    
require any assistance. 

Lowry Trip 

Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s Evening will be held on Wed 18th October.  Slots 
are now available to book on parentsapp.  

 If parents do not reside                                                             
together and require separate                                             
appointments please  contact                                                         
the school office and we                                                                                 
can arrange this for you. 



 

 

 

 

 Please click the link to see our new Mission Statement: 
hƩps://youtu.be/UYU7v4eliPI 

Hope in the Future 

We had a wonderful Ɵme at the 
Hope in the Future school              

celebraƟon. 

Year 6 & RecepƟon Liturgy 

Year 6 celebrated the newest members of our 
school by inviƟng recepƟon pupils and their families 
to a welcome liturgy.   Thank you to all the parents 

in Year 6 and RecepƟon that came along.  It was 
lovely to see you. 

Food Waste - Caritas 

We had an assembly this week that was led 
by Raddon from Caritas. He spoke to the   
children about recycling food waste and  
turning it into compost. We will soon be    
recycling all of our food waste on site.  

 

 

We had a lovely service in St Malachy’s for a couple who were married there 60 years ago with their     
family.   The church they were married in wasn't St Malachy’s church as we know it but in the basement of             

St Malachy’s School so they had a wedding blessing in the old church/ school      
basement  followed by a lovely round of applause from the children in the              

afterschool club - The Hive. 


